September 25, 1986

Ms. Margaret Hosepian
46 Colonia Miramonte
Scottsdale, Arizona 85253

Dear Ms. Hosepian:

We are pleased to send to you a copy of the recent
Diocesan publication, "Adeni Jamakirk".

The publication of this valuable volume has been
realized with the generosity of Mrs. Takouhy Thompson,
in memory of her late husband, Seth Thompson.

We are doing our best to preserve our ethnic
treasures both liturgical and secular with the support
of our parishioners and community members.

May the Lord bless you and your loved ones with
His love and wisdom, always.

Prayerfully,

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian
Primate
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